COPY
110YD'S REGISTER OF SHITHING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, [ ondon E C 3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3561 (6 Lines)

24th April, 1953.
Enclosure

Dear 8ir,

We are in receipt of your letter of the 21st April
respecting the Motorships "PARGO"™ and "GORAZ".

We have recently received a letter from Mr. van der
Weel, a copy of which I enclose, from which you will see
that the Appeal which Messrs. Arrasto have decided to
make is likely to be in progress for some considerable time.

e have had the advantage of discussing the situation
in this Office with Mr, van der Weel and having regard to
all the circumstances, taking into account the fact that
the "PARCO"™ shortly becomes due Br Special Survey, 1t was
decided to submit the case to the consideration of the
Committee with a view to their taking appropriate action
regarding the ship's classification.

In consequence of this, they have issued instructions
for a record of "Class suspended" to be assigned.
=

///’// Yours faithfully,
4//»‘ A c.c. Mr., van der Weel
o . ( o
MFM“”&& %;1:Zf3 i‘u” Chief Executive.
ﬁVuv/ y we
J. Guthrie, Esq.,

LISBON.



